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Pilon, Janet

From: Tony de courcy
Sent: June-26-17 9:06 AM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject:

Dear Sir,

I ask that you vote NO to the closure of the Public Laneway in Dundas
that is under discussion.

My husband and I walk up that laneway frequently , it is such a part of
the beautiful old Dundas area and such a shame that you would ever
consider closing it.

Please note that my husband and I are completely against the closure of
the Laneway

Tony de Courcy




